BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
Thursday, January 25, 2022 6:16 PM — Tyringham Town Hall, 116 Main Road

Board members present: James Consolati, Matthew Puntin & Michael Curtin.
Others present: Molly Curtin-Schaefer

Treasurer warrants and previous minutes were approved.

Mail: A letter from the Election District Review Commission approving Tyringham’s single
precinct as this meets the requirements of MGL C.54 s6. Traffic Safety Survey Results
Summary and Resource Guide from BRPC.

54 LAKESIDE DRIVE: Thomas Touponce received a sign off on his building permit from the
Board of Health and Highway Department.

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT UPDATES: A discussion ensued about a location for a highway
garage. This topic has been discussed many times over the years. It was decided to place this
item on a future agenda.

The Board approved Noah Choquette to get pricing for mini splits for the Post Office and set up
a programable thermostat on the Library side. This building uses a lot of heat due to the
increased Library hours. This building has run out of oil twice this winter season.

Adjourned 6:54 pm
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